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Dear ePIC collaborators,


The ePIC Election Committee will be holding elections for all of the standing committees over the 
next few months, starting with some of the committees that need to begin work more urgently. As a 
first step, we are soliciting nominations for the chairline positions (chair and vice-chair) for each of 
these committees. Once the chair and vice-chair are in place, they will suggest names to fill out the 
committee which will need to be approved by the Collaboration Council.


At this point, we are writing to request nominations (including self-nominations) for chair-line 
candidates for the following standing committees:

  1) DEI committee

  2) Membership committee

  3) Conference and Talks committee

  4) Publications committee


You can submit your nominations via the following google form:

   https://forms.gle/CcXMe22c5BLyMVLk6


Please address any questions to the Elections Committee chair - JArrington@lbl.gov.  


On behalf of the ePIC Election Committee,

John Arrington (Chair), Helen Caines, Domenico Elia, and Or Hen

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://forms.gle/CcXMe22c5BLyMVLk6__;!!P4SdNyxKAPE!BjI9_UHI-g5RkcuPVWX7dcD0HqIwFdjlOZ-dY6Ttnq4b3-I8ERi8JHIKR0hEfOvNrGPXPzq2-PCwLUGnh8DDZQkDRJFW1I_uecG5Gg$
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From the charter: DEI

3



From the charter: Membership
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From the charter: Conf/talks

5



From the charter: Publication
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